
TOWN OF 

EAST MONTPELIER, VERMONT 
SELECTBOARD 

Amy Willis (2021 -2023) Judith Dillon (2021 -2023) 
Jon Jewett (2022 -2024) Carl Etnier (2022 - 2025) 

Chair, Seth Gardner (2021 -2024) 

June 23, 2022 

Kyle Komline and Herrie Son 
18 Pleasant Street 
Montpelier, VT 05602 

Re: East Montpelier Access Permit #22-041 

Dear Ms. Son & Mr. Komline: 

The East Montpelier Selectboard met on Monday, June 20, 2022, and approved your requested 
right-of-way access application for a trench across Old Trail Road. The board approved the 
request with the condition that you adhere to the utility requirements and your verbal agreement 
with Road Foreman Perry as to the completed road condition after work is complete. 

If you have questions on the construction conditions contained in the permit, please contact Road 
Foreman Guthrie Perry at (802) 223-5870. 

Sincerely 

Gina Jenkins 
East Montpelier Town Administrator 

40 KELTON ROAD 
P.O. BOX 157 
EAST MONTPELIER, VT 05651 

EMAIL: manager@eastmontpeliervt.org 
PHONE: (802) 223-3313 X 204 
FAX: (802) 223-4467 










